
 

Patterson Joint Unified School District 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the governing board (“Board”) of the 
Patterson Joint Unified School District will conduct a public hearing on its 
plan to file a request with the State Board of Education for a waiver of 
certain provisions of the Education Code in connection with extending the 
deadline to fill a vacancy on the Board (Trustee Area No. 7).  The hearing is 
set for July 7, 2025 during the Board’s regularly scheduled meeting, at 7:00 
p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, at the PJUSD - 
Professional Development Center, 530 Keystone Boulevard, Suite C, 
Patterson, CA 95363 
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing is to seek input from the public on the 
need for a State Board of Education waiver prior to the Board’s formal 
request for a waiver. 
 
For more information, please contact Reyes Gauna, Ed.D., Superintendent 
for the District at 209-895-7700. 
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